
US 41 (Cleveland Avenue) from Winkler Avenue to SR 82
(Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Boulevard)

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) and the City of Fort Myers are working to
improve safety on US 41/Cleveland Avenue in the downtown area. The project will be
constructed in three segments. Each segment will have the majority of construction
completed prior to moving to the next segment.

The contractor is relocating and installing new utilities, medians, drainage structures,
pedestrian signals, upgrading signals and lighting, and resurfacing existing roadway.
Message signs and roadwork advisories to media will alert drivers about planned changes to
traffic.

Construction began in December 2018 on Segment A, on the west side of US 41 from
Winkler Avenue to Carrell Road, which is Phase 1. The contractor is now working in
Segment B, Phase 1 from Halgrim Avenue to Katherine Street. 

Construction Look Ahead

Week of January 24, 2022
(Changes Shown in Red)

This schedule is subject to change
due to inclement weather and
unforeseen underground conditions.
The expected project completion date
is the end of fall 2022. The
Contractor is Ajax Paving Industries
of Florida, LLC.

For more information, visit:
www.411onUS41.com

US 41 (Cleveland Avenue) from Halgrim    
Avenue to Katherine Street

Motorists should expect Hanson Street
as a right-in/right-out only travel pattern
on the east side of US 41/Cleveland
Avenue.

Motorists should expect Hanson Street
as a right-in/right-out only travel pattern
on the west side of US 41/Cleveland
Avenue.

Motorists should expect Linhart Avenue
closed on the west side of US 41
/Cleveland Avenue.

Motorists should expect Braman Avenue
closed on the west side of US 41
/Cleveland Avenue.

Motorists should expect Sunset Place
closed on the west side of US 41
/Cleveland Avenue.

Motorists should expect side road
closures from Winkler Avenue to Victoria
Avenue throughout the duration of the
project.

Motorists should expect intermittent
northbound and southbound lane
closures and detours on US 41/Cleveland
Avenue during daytime and nighttime/
overnight hours Monday through Friday
throughout the duration of the project,
weather permitting.

Additional work includes: Installing
drainage structures, pedestrian signals,
upgrading signals and lighting, and
resurfacing existing highway. The
project will be constructed in three
segments. Each segment will have the
majority of construction completed prior
to moving to the next segment.
Construction will begin on the first
segment from Winkler Avenue to Carrell
Road. Crews will work on the west side
of the road initially and when that work
is completed, they will shift to the east
side of Cleveland Avenue/US 41. The
expected project completion date is fall
2022. For additional information, contact
the Public Information Consultant for the
project, Kris Cella, at 239-337-1071 or
kcella@cella.cc. The Contractor is Ajax
Industries of Florida, LLC.

http://www.411onus41.com
mailto:kcella@cella.cc

